For the attention of Laura Eastwood
Planning Application No: 3/2022/0217

This application relates to part of the Chipping Village Playing
Field.

It is not exclusively a football pitch but is available to
residents of the village for recreational purposes.

At the time when the field was being changed to two levels
the Parish Council, who regutate the field, were asked for, and

gave, an assurance that the status of the field for residents use
wouid not be affected by the levelling activity.

It is therefore not appropriate for the proposed boards to be
erected as they may interfere with other activities on the field.
They would also look out of place in such a rural setting.

There is also a public footpath which goes diagonally across
the area.
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